
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
September 21, 2023 
 
Dear Assisteens & Families, 
 
This is your reminder that the next Assisteens General Meeting is this Monday, 
September 25 from 6:30 - 7:30 PM.  Below, you will find the agenda, a team 
update, a student roster update and the Bargain Box Basics sheet.  Please bring 
your folders with you. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Monday! 
 
Brita Foshee & Nancy Scher 
Assisteens Coordinators 2023-2024 


